

## Sparkplug Steering Committee Call

May 04, 2023

### Agenda

| Agenda Topics                               | Moderator | Minutes |
|---|-----------|---------|
| Approve Minutes of the April 20, 2023, call | Frédéric  | 5       |
| ENTELEC Conference 2023                     | Clark     | 10      |
| OPC UA vs Sparkplug brief                   | Frédéric  | 5       |
| <a href="#">Membership pipeline</a>         | All       | 15      |

#### Attendees:

Frédéric Desbiens  
Ravi Subramanyan  
Benson Hougland

*The meeting was unofficial since we did not have quorum. The minutes below are provided for information only.*

#### ENTELEC Conference (9:34)

Clark will be attending for a couple days, shows floor and stand signs to the group that he will bring as well as stickers. Could use a badge to get in early before the event starts, Benson offers help. Opto 22 in booth 520, gear in booth 615 (Entelec's Booth). Clark will be arriving that Monday afternoon and can be available. Clark will share his phone number in the Slack channel. Group discusses social media content, general consensus is that everyone will use phones and stands to get footage. Doug's keynote about the innovations lab - 9AM Wed the 10th.

#### OPC UA vs Sparkplug Brief (9:40)

Frederic sent presentation via email on 5/3. The presentation is discussed, Benson notes the overall tone as a positive. The "How Sparkplug Improves OPC UA Implementations" slide gets drafted by the group live. Ravi mentions potential backlash for OPC UA.

#### Membership Pipeline (10:00AM)

Group reviews and discusses pipeline.

Working on the FAQ page for membership, nearly done internally. Benson offers assistance with review.